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My name is Emily Huggins and I live in Bowdoinham. I am writing in support of 
LD29. I know the merrymeeting trail will benefit so many lives by allowing for more 
outdoor recreation. My husband and I love to cycle. We are expecting our first child 
in June and would love to bring them on the trail throughout their childhood for time 
outside, exercise, and to spend quality time together. I feel strongly that this trail will 
be a great addition to the midcoast area. 
The benefits to the midcoast community will be tremendous. Please vote “ought to 
pass” on LD 29. 


